
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Ordinance:  O-18-23 

 

Title:  Management Information Technology office name change  

 

Date:  May 1, 2023 

 

 

This ordinance changes the name of the City of Annapolis Management Information Technology 

office to Office of Integrated Technology Solutions.  It has no fiscal impact. 

 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


